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Comments: I do not agree with amending the previous management direction. This would cause serious harm to

the black footed ferrets that were put in there to control the prairie dog population. Black footed ferrets rely almost

solely on them to eat and thrive. Adding the option to shoot or poison the prairie dogs would greatly hurt the ferret

population. Please do not allow this to happen.


